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Children’s Art Reception Coming to LBI Library 

 
LONG BEACH ISLAND – The Long Beach Island Branch of the Ocean County Library 
will host a reception for the artwork of students from Ethel A. Jacobsen Elementary 
School and Long Beach Island Grade School at 3 p.m. Saturday, Jan. 26.  
 
The reception will also feature light refreshments.  
 
The artwork will be on display in the branch’s Meeting Room throughout the month of 
January.  

 
The branch is located at 217 S. Central Ave., Surf City.  
 
Registration is not required for this free event. For more information, call the branch at 
609-494-2480.  
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